
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 3:55 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja 
Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Special Meeting 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Special Meeting  

Robby Haight submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Special Meeting 

Item: 1. CONSIDERATION OF MODIFICATION OF EMERGENCY ORDER IN RESPONSE TO 
COVID-19 PANDEMIC PERTAINING TO THE STRAND AND CITY OFF-STREET AND ON-
STREET PARKING FACILITIES (Staff Report will be available on May 21, 2020) 

eComment: I am in support of fully opening the strand, the beach, and all restaurants and stores. 
I am confused as to what authority has been given that allows you to enforce a ban on laying 
down on a towel on the sand. This appears to be tyranny when constitutional rights (such as the 
freedom to assemble) is taken away. Businesses are shuttering due to lack of revenue based on 
government order, people are losing their jobs etc. The founders of this country fought and many 
died in order to declare our freedom and liberty, and this is being taken by enforcing the acts that 
I mentioned above. The constitution does not support these actions, and the repercussions have 
already been devastating . The people should have the FREEDOM to decide if they are willing to 
put themselves at risk in order to walk on the strand, lay on the beach, or sit at a restaurant.  

 

 

 


